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From the Research and Training Center for Children's Mental Health,
Tampa, Florida...

*************************************************
This News brief alerts you a report issued by The Commonwealth Fund in
October, 2002,  "Reasons and strategies for strengthening childhood
development services." This report discusses the challenges to
integrating child development services in the health care system and
strategies for improving such services. It provides examples of
promising practices in primary care settings and at the community and
state government levels, and is available on-line, at
http://www.cmwf.org/programs/child/vanlandeghem_nashp_O03.pdf
*************************************************
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